
Important update from Saxongate. Key vote due at FDC on Monday 
 
Key vote on IBAA controls (Incinerator Bottom Ash Aggregate) at FDC on Monday  
 
Saxongate residents’ group have highlighted issues with the duty of care chain for IBAA and called 
for improvements to protect the public and the environment. In April, thanks to a motion by 
Councillor Elisabeth Sennett Clough, Whittlesey Town Council overwhelmingly voted to press key 
agencies and councils to improve the situation. 
 
Councillor Chris Boden, leader of Fenland District council (FDC), has put forward a motion to the 
full FDC council meeting on Monday May 20th (details below). Saxongate see this as a key step to 
reducing the potential long-term risk created if rules are allowed to be ignored and not enforced. 
We already have one example of that in Whittlesey next to the Ralph Butcher Causeway Bridge, 
which the Environment Agency continue to investigate.  
 
We call on all councillors and the public to support this motion to avoid needless and avoidable 
pollution risks. 
 
 
 
 

 


